
Happy New Year!         

We hope you had a great holiday with your families.  Although the week has been short, it has 

been busy and things are ramping up for students and staff as we come to the end of the 

semester.  I encourage you to follow our social media updates on either our website, Facebook 

Page & Twitter.  Staff members are using these means to remind students and families about 

what is going on at Lambrick. 

 

Post-Secondary Seminar today in the library was well attended by our grads! 

Coming Up: 

 Wednesday January 11th -Grad Parent Meeting in the LP Library at 6pm 

                                                            -PAC Meeting, 7pm 

 Friday January 13th - Scholarship 12 seminar in the library during LP block 

 Tuesday January 17th -Lambrick Open House, 7-8:30pm.  Early dismissal at 12:05pm. 

Many students and all staff will be involved in the event to welcome our new students 

and families.  We appreciate you spreading the word to your friends & neighbors! That 

same night, our leadership students are hosting an LP Spirit Game as our Sr. Boys 

Basketball Team will be taking on Claremont in our gym at 7:30pm.  We need to pack 

the gym with LP fans and there will be half time contests & free LP swag! 

 Anxiety Parent information Evening, Wednesday Feb. 1st, 7pm in the LP library.  See 

attached notice for more information. Open to all community members, not just LP 

families! 

 

 



End of Semester Timelines & Exams 

 

 Last day of Semester 1 Classes: Tuesday January 24th, 2017. 

 

 Copernican Days **: Wed. Jan. 25th, A block, 9-11am, B Block, 1-3pm 

Thursday Jan. 26th, C Block, 9-11am, D Block, 1-3pm 

**(These blocks are for school exams, tests, any culminating learning activity. ALL 

students are in session.) 

 Friday Jan. 27th, Semester 1 “I/ Turnaround Day”. Students are not in session unless 

directed to be by a teacher. 

English 12 will take place on Tuesday Jan. 24th, 9am-12pm in the Multipurpose Room & Labs. 

Communications 12 takes place on Wednesday January 25th, 9-12pm in the Multipurpose 

Room & Labs.   

Students who need to write a provincial exam for a course they took last school year MUST 

register in the main office to do so. 

 

 

 

 


